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Newsletter 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I hope everyone had a great half term break; the children have settled well back into the autumn term. It has 
been another busy week in school with parents’ evening, library van visit and Outdoor Classroom Day, with 
some great learning taking place. Please read the following important notices and reminders: 
 
Parent Survey 
Now that we are well into the autumn term and the children have settled into their new year groups and 
routines, I would like to reach out to you parents and carers to gain an understanding of what you feel our 
strengths are as a school, and what areas we could consider for developing further. I have created a parent 
survey, which you can access using the following link or QR code. I would be extremely grateful if as many 
parents/carers as possible can complete the survey, to help us continue to grow as a school. The survey is 
anonymous and shouldn’t take any longer than 10 minutes. I have tried to include aspects which are 
personal to our own context and development, but also aspects that would be considered in a school 
inspection. Please try and compete by Friday 22nd November. 
Link: https://forms.office.com/e/cMx9ZhNTcp                                  QR Code: 

 

Class 2 Rescheduled Parents’ Evening 
The new dates for Class 2 parents’ evening will be the next two Wednesdays, 13th and 20th November. 
Please email Danielle with preferred date/time(s) and she will allocate slots. Many thanks for your 
understanding with this. 
 
Hunter Hall Cross Country 
We are very proud of all the children who represented the school brilliantly at Monday’s cross-country. 
Everyone showed excellent perseverance and determination to complete the tough course. We had some 
excellent results and lots of positive comments, including ‘The children at KO are so happy!’ A big thank you 
to our parent helpers for the support. 
  
The Gambia Collection 
A huge thank you for the many donations for The Gambia, pencil case collection. School Council children will 
organise the pencil cases and add our ‘Dear Friend’ letters, ready for collection next week. 
 
Christmas cards and gifts 
Please ensure you order your child’s Christmas cards/gifts by next Friday, 15th November. Follow the “How 
to Order” instructions on the order forms and enter the school reference number and pupil number. 
 
Activity Club 
My after school ‘activity club’ started this Tuesday from 3:30 – 4:15pm. Fun all round from both children and 
adult! If you would like your child to attend in future Tuesdays, please sign up on the notice board from 
Monday, or contact Danielle at the office.  
 
As always, if you would like to chat with any of us, don’t hesitate to get in contact. Have a great weekend, 
 

 
Mr L. Andrews 
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@kirkoswald.cumbria.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/cMx9ZhNTcp

